Recipient Name Title Company Name Street Address City, ST ZIP Code

Date

Dear Mr. Smith.

My name is Delma Ashworth, and I am writing to you regarding my candidacy for the Jane Smith Memorial Bursary. I believe that my financial situation, combined with my record of hard work and dedication, make me a good candidate for your bursary, allowing me to pursue my dream of becoming a physician.

I come from a hard-working family in Newham. I have maintained strong grades despite working 20 hours per week in various jobs to help my family. I placed fifth in the Royal College of Science Union's annual

competition for a project on the impact of diabetes on long-term health.

This project is an example of my lifelong fascination with healthcare, especially related to the working poor. I know what it is to work hard while still not having much, which makes healthcare challenges even more pronounced. My family is incredibly supportive, but they just do not have the means to send me to university. Therefore, I am seeking the assistance of programs like yours.

As my marks will show, I am willing and able to work hard, and I have a firm grasp of math and science. I want to use that talent to eventually attend medical school and help neighborhoods like I have grown up in. There are amazing people there that often do not have the means or education to care for themselves. I want to focus on providing them with the resources and information to improve their health.

I have a strong financial need and the drive and capability to excel at your school. I will need assistance, and programs like yours can provide that assistance. Thank you for taking the time to read about my background. I am available at any time to discuss this further. You can email me at dashworth@gmail.com or call me at XXXX.

Sincerely.

Delma